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Top DEP Stories 
 
StateImpact PA: Toxic PFAS chemicals, found across Pennsylvania, get the Hollywood treatment 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/11/20/toxic-pfas-chemicals-found-across-pennsylvania-
get-the-hollywood-treatment/ 
 
Ridgway Record: Grants awarded for clean energy vehicle projects in Northwest Pennsylvania (pg 5) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-11-21-19.pdf 
 
Patch: Some Pennsbury Buses Will Convert To Propane With Grant 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/yardley/some-pennsbury-buses-will-convert-propane-grant 
 
Tribune-Review: Southwestern Pa. projects get DEP funding for clean energy vehicles 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/southwestern-pa-projects-get-dep-funding-for-clean-energy-
vehicles/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Cleanup efforts continue at site 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/cleanup-efforts-continue-at-site/article_29136e4c-
260d-563a-848b-2073946e3e3b.html 
  
WTAJ: Residents are concerned about fuel leak 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/residents-are-concerned-about-fuel-leak/ 
 
Shamokin News Item: 'Safety issue' to 'world-class' attraction; AOAA transforming 'The Caves'  
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/safety-issue-to-world-class-attraction-aoaa-transforming-the-
caves/article_2d1153f5-82a9-5209-9cf7-c988ec7adb78.html 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Lawmakers unveil plan to thwart carbon emissions tax 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/lawmakers-unveil-plan-to-thwart-carbon-emissions-
tax/article_a71c087d-b4a5-5f2d-858a-689a98235e1b.html 
 
Bucks Local News: Pennsbury School District, Waste Management awarded grants for clean vehicle 
projects 
http://www.buckslocalnews.com/news/yardley_area/pennsbury-school-district-waste-management-
awarded-grants-for-clean-vehicle/article_b2854710-0bbf-11ea-82ab-9fc2c47f2125.html 
 
Mentions 
 
The Derrick: EDITORIAL: Poor condition of dams should worry us 
https://www.thederrick.com/opinion/editorial-poor-condition-of-dams-should-worry-
us/article_56f85316-6bb6-56e9-98b7-4abd31dc2898.html 
  
WJET-TV: 27,000 gallons of fuel spilled in Huntingdon County, PA 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/western-pa-news/27000-gallons-of-fuel-spilled-in-huntingdon-county-
pa/ 
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WJAC: DEP: 27K gallons of gasoline leaked from Huntingdon Co. pipeline 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/dep-27k-gallons-of-gasoline-leaked-from-huntingdon-co-pipeline 
  
Butler Eagle: Pittman introduces Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative bill 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20191121/NEWS01/711219914/-1/news01 
 
StateImpact PA: Johns Hopkins researcher: Pa. should ban fracking 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/11/20/johns-hopkins-researcher-pa-should-ban-
fracking/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Johns Hopkins researcher: Ban fracking in PA 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/johns-hopkins-researcher-ban-fracking-in-pa/ 
 
Gant News: Plans Moving Forward for CMA to Take Over Sewer Lines in Clearfield Borough, Lawrence 
Twp. 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/11/21/throwback-thursday-construction-of-lumber-citys-ioof-building/ 
 
Air 
 
Associated Press: Pennsylvania lawmakers seek control over carbon cap, price 
https://apnews.com/235af09ac9164ab08ef212fd6a7ef09a 
 
York Dispatch: Pennsylvania lawmakers seek control over carbon cap, price 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/pennsylvania/2019/11/20/pennsylvania-lawmakers-
seek-control-carbon-cap-price/40654537/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Cancer in the Classroom 
https://www.inquirer.com/education/a/mesothelioma-philadelphia-school-district-lea-dirusso-cancer-
20191121.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Under pressure, Philly School District touts new environmental safety plan 
https://www.inquirer.com/education/philadelphia-school-environmental-hazard-asbestos-lead-hite-
20191119.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Record-Argus: Pa. lawmakers seek control over carbon cap, price 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/pa-lawmakers-seek-control-over-carbon-cap-price/ 
 
Pennlive: Climate change might help us unite 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/11/when-we-unite-pennlive-letters.html 
   
CBS21: Climate Change activists rally in Harrisburg 
https://local21news.com/news/local/climate-change-activists-rally-in-harrisburg 
 
Centre Daily Times: How do we prepare our children to survive a planet in flux?  (Op-Ed) 
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/article237530134.html 
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Centre Daily Times: Climate watch: Many businesses now clamoring for a fee on carbon (Op-Ed) 
https://www.centredaily.com/living/liv-columns-blogs/article237405789.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Researcher says shale gas development stymies efforts to combat climate change 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/11/19/Shale-gas-development-stymies-
efforts-to-combat-climate-change/stories/201911190146 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Clarion News: DCNR awards $900,000 in grants for county trails 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_84d18984-f4b4-5b37-b9e2-
e73f36143e83.html 
 
York Dispatch: York County proposes tax bump for open space protection 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/11/20/york-county-proposes-tax-bump-open-space-
protection/4249203002/ 
  
Reading Eagle: Congress must keep promise on conservation fund 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/guest-opinion-congress-must-keep-promise-on-
conservation-fund 
 
Pennlive: Research looks into 400 years of Pennsylvania’s forests, which have been ‘completely 
transformed’ 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/11/new-research-into-400-years-of-change-in-pennsylvanias-
forests.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Bridgeville Council approves project to plant 28 trees in the spring 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/west/2019/11/21/Bridgeville-on-track-to-plant-trees-in-the-
spring/stories/201911130119 
 
Daily American: City to receive $225K to build Inclined Plane Riverfront Park 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/news/city-to-receive-k-to-build-inclined-plane-
riverfront-park/article_1eb9f73d-838c-5395-bce2-444ea7d094d8.html 
 
Allegheny Front: How one Ohio river town is using recreation to boost its economy 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/how-one-ohio-river-town-is-using-recreation-to-boost-its-economy/ 
 
Energy 
 
Butler Eagle: Planned power outage will affect 1,100 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20191121/NEWS01/711219876 
 
Bucks Local News: Pennsbury School District, Waste Management awarded grants for clean vehicle 
projects 
http://www.buckslocalnews.com/news/yardley_area/pennsbury-school-district-waste-management-
awarded-grants-for-clean-vehicle/article_b2854710-0bbf-11ea-82ab-9fc2c47f2125.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Canton Borough goes LED 
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https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/canton-borough-goes-led/article_eef72704-b942-525d-
970b-9cc5a9b6e54f.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Times Observer: RDA keeps up fight against blight 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/11/rda-keeps-up-fight-against-blight/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: City budgets for part-time property maintenance officer to fight blight 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/11/city-budgets-for-part-time-property-
maintenance-officer/ 
 
Mining 
 
Allegheny Front: After the Murray Energy bankruptcy, what’s the future of coal? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/after-the-murray-energy-bankruptcy-whats-the-future-of-coal/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Beaver County Times Online: County leaders: Petrochemical industry welcome in western Pennsylvania 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20191120/county-leaders-petrochemical-industry-welcome-in-
western-pennsylvania 
 
Post-Gazette: Citizens concerned over fracking in community 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/11/21/Citizens-concerned-over-fracking-in-
community/stories/201911200123 
 
Pennlive: Health impacts of the natural gas industry are hurting Pennsylvania residents | Opinion 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/11/health-impacts-of-the-natural-gas-industry-are-hurting-
pennsylvania-residents-opinion.html 
 
PFAS 
 
Patch: PFAS Funding Bill Passes Senate, Heads To Governor 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/horsham/pfas-funding-bill-passes-senate-heads-governor 
 
Vector Management 
 
Ridgway Record: Extension experts: Risk of spotted lanternfly on Christmas trees is minima (pg 5) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-11-21-19.pdf 
 
Lebanon Daily News: What is the status of the spotted lanternfly in Lebanon County? 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2019/11/20/where-has-spotted-lanternfly-been-seen-lebanon-
county/4228933002/ 
 
Waste 
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Lancaster Newspapers: Why is Manheim not in Manheim Township? Why doesn't Lancaster have a 
county-wide composting program? 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/why-is-manheim-not-in-manheim-township-why-doesn-
t/article_53e8b84e-094a-11ea-aaa8-0f8e6a1dc51d.html 
  
WGAL: Florida company creates disposable, environmentally-friendly straws 
https://www.wgal.com/article/florida-company-creates-disposable-environmentally-friendly-
straws/29791836 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Cancer fears near Delaware County landfill prompt EPA public meeting Thursday 
https://www.inquirer.com/science/climate/epa-norwood-landfill-cancer-multiple-sclerosis-
20191120.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: EPA to address health concerns over former Norwood Landfill 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/epa-to-address-health-concerns-over-former-norwood-
landfill/article_6a58a0de-0be4-11ea-8955-17a5caae53cc.html 
 
CBS 3 Philly: EXCLUSIVE: Norwood Residents Share Heartbreaking Stories Of Loss As EPA Investigates 
Possible Cancer Cluster 
https://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2019/11/20/exclusive-norwood-residents-share-heartbreaking-
stories-of-loss-as-epa-investigates-possible-cancer-cluster/ 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Ridgway Borough Council approves tentative 2020 budget items 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/ridgway-borough-council-approves-tentative-budget-
items/article_dcb5bf08-0c8d-5120-886e-a75ecd4fedf5.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Medication takeback box now available in Jersey Shore hospital 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/health/2019/11/medication-takeback-box-now-available-in-jersey-
shore-hospital/ 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Upgrade state’s recycling law 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/opinion/upgrade-state-s-recycling-law-1.2561919 
 
Susquehanna Independent: 13+ tons of tires removed from wetlands 
http://www.susqcoindy.com/PS/2019/11/08/13-tons-of-tires-removed-from-wetlands/ 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: Bradford City Water Authority watershed standing tall through decades of change 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/bradford-city-water-authority-watershed-standing-tall-through-
decades-of/article_26c7f97e-b0b4-5b38-8423-c54328d1834f.html 
  
WICU-TV: News: City of Erie Issues Order to Make Erie Coke Comply with Wastewater Treatment Rules 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41350277/city-of-erie-issues-order-to-make-erie-coke-comply-
with-wastewater-treatment-rules 
  
WJET-TV: City of Erie files cease and desist order against Erie Coke regarding the removal of their waste 
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https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/city-of-erie-files-cease-and-desist-order-against-erie-coke-
regarding-the-removal-of-their-waste/ 
 
Pennlive: Harrisburg will pay new fee to keep stormwater, sewage from Susquehanna River 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/11/harrisburg-will-pay-new-fee-to-keep-stormwater-sewage-
from-susquehanna-river.html 
  
Reading Eagle: Kutztown proposes increases in tax, water, sewer rates 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/kutztown-proposes-increases-in-tax-water-sewer-rates 
  
Huntingdon Daily News: Saltillo water plant operator resigns 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/saltillo-water-plant-operator-
resigns/article_aff368d4-ec72-54a1-a9e6-d2475eae6ccc.html 
  
WITF: Unknown number of Philly schools should stop drinking from tap and bring in ‘safe water,’ 
physician tells parents 
https://www.witf.org/2019/11/19/unknown-number-of-philly-schools-should-stop-drinking-from-tap-
and-bring-in-safe-water-physician-tells-parents/ 
  
CBS21: PSU researchers invent slippery coating for toilets that could save water 
https://local21news.com/news/local/psu-researchers-invent-slippery-coating-for-toilets-that-could-
save-water 
 
Tribune-Review: Penn State researchers develop toilet coating that stops stuff from sticking 
https://triblive.com/news/world/penn-state-researchers-develop-slippery-toilet-coating-that-stops-
stuff-from-sticking/ 
 
Morning Call: Emmaus stormwater problems has council paddling upriver to solve budget woes 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/east-penn/mc-nws-emmaus-budget-expenses-20191119-
3djjsbwrafaujfosatmt3yhxzy-story.html 
 
Morning Call: Despite ‘stark financial picture,' Bethlehem Township budget would boost sewer rate, but 
not taxes 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/bethlehem/mc-nws-bethlehem-township-budget-20191120-
xkw5pge4lnesrod4n36bsbj4pi-story.html 
 
Times Leader: Rates to increase with proposed WB sewer system sale 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/763155/rates-to-increase-with-proposed-sewer-system-sale-
wilkes-barre-city-council-wants-more-info-on-lease 
 
Towanda Daily Review: PA Senate Environmental Resources and Energy Committee advances stream 
cleaning bill 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/pa-senate-environmental-resources-and-energy-
committee-advances-stream-cleaning/article_db79cff7-0387-5f50-89cc-d06e9129fe95.html 
 
Endeavor News: County supports Galeton project 
https://www.endeavornews.com/articles/county-supports-galeton-project/ 
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Sunbury Daily Item: CBF hosts PA farmers at Chesapeake Bay to experience life of watermen 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/those-who-farm-deserve-thanks-and-support/article_f960ee6c-
c700-596e-8295-51ee7d3b7e24.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Authority agrees to hire legal firm 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/11/authority-agrees-to-hire-legal-firm/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: No tax hike, higher water fees expected in Montoursville 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/11/no-tax-hike-higher-water-fees-expected/ 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Clearfield authority looks to replace lift station 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/clearfield-authority-looks-to-replace-lift-
station/article_4d2dcc6d-e06a-5dd3-acb2-727088547ef8.html  
 
Gant News: Throwback Thursday: Lumber City Borough was thriving town before Curwensville Dam 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/11/21/throwback-thursday-construction-of-lumber-citys-ioof-building/ 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Flooding damages, vacant properties for sale discussed by Ridgway Borough 
Council 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/flooding-damages-vacant-properties-for-sale-discussed-by-
ridgway-borough/article_628e7233-5e31-54b2-ae04-23d8e594315f.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Sandy Twp. to take over three roads through PennDOT “Turnback” program, 
plans to address stormwater issues 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sandy-twp-to-take-over-three-roads-through-penndot-
turnback/article_7ec14ca8-0668-56b6-b5b5-a1d031858dcb.html 
 
Public News Service: PA Farmers, Watermen Find Common Ground on Chesapeake Bay 
https://publicnewsservice.org/2019-11-20/water/pa-farmers-watermen-find-common-ground-on-
chesapeake-bay/a68379-1 
 
Daily American: Central City Municipal Authority receives $2M loan 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/central-city-municipal-authority-receives-m-
loan/article_8c1524e2-a480-5535-b65f-e28753118519.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Titusville Herald: Hydetown to receive money for bridge repairs 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/news/article_f432d680-0c25-11ea-aee0-bbd548e05ba9.html 
 
Pennlive: War on blight comes with hidden social and environmental costs 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/11/war-on-blight-comes-with-hidden-social-and-
environmental-costs-pennlive-letters.html 
  
ABC27: Tanger Outlet to reopen parking lot over a year after sinkhole 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/lancaster/tanger-outlet-to-reopen-parking-lot-over-a-year-after-
sinkhole/ 
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WGAL: Parking lot of Tanger Outlets in Lancaster County set to reopen this weekend after sinkhole, fire 
https://www.wgal.com/article/parking-lot-of-tanger-outlets-in-lancaster-county-set-to-reopen-this-
weekend-following-sinkhole-fire/29861555 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Universal lead testing touches ideological nerve in Pa. House panel debate 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/government-politics/universal-lead-testing-touches-ideological-
nerve-in-pa-house-panel-debate/ 
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